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Please allow oregonians to continue to vote by mail. We already have that 

infrastructure in place. It is much easier especially for rural residents with ongoing 

farm jobs. Also easier for senior citizens with limited mobility. Please don't allow our 

state to be bossed around by the federal government. 


